
 
MUPY cordially welcomed Professor Yee Yee Tin from the Department of
Pharmacology, University of Pharmacy, Yangon, Myanmar as a visiting scholar 

June 07, 2013       
 
Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University cordially welcomed Professor Yee Yee Tin from the Department
of Pharmacology, University of Pharmacy, Yangon in Myanmar who was officially granted “Mahidol
University Scholarship” to be a visiting scholar at the Department of Physiology, Faculty of
Pharmacy, Mahidol University for three months. Professor Yee Yee Tin will be responsible for giving
lectures as well as providing academic and research consultation for MUPY academic staff and
undergraduate/graduate students in the field of pharmacology, clinical pharmacy and physiology. 

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1107


